
Press Release—for immediate release 

 

 

JR-EAST ANNOUNCES THE OPENING OF LOS ANGELES OFFICE 
 

 

TOKYO, JAPAN, January 26, 2022 — East Japan Railway Company (JR-EAST) has announced today 

an opening of the Los Angeles office. Since JRE first announced its corporate vision “Move UP “ 20271, 

the concept of Developing Businesses for the World has been one of its main pillars. 

 

The launch of Los Angeles office will provide a local hub for promoting and creating an additional 

flow of Japan-bound tourism. The office also aims to strengthen relationships with tech firms throughout 

the area. Both tourism and tech activities will serve as a major boost in moving JRE’s business towards 

a bountiful future 

 

 

Scheduled Opening Date 

  March 1st, 2022 

 

 

Location 

21250 Hawthorne Blvd., Suite 500, Torrance, CA 90503 United States of America 

 

 

Business Focus 

(1) Promotion hub for Japan-bound tourism  

(2) Liaison and innovation hub for strengthening relationships with tech firms 

(3) Market/trend search and analyses, etc. 

 

 

Notice 

Upon the opening of the new Los Angeles office, our former New York office will be permanently closed.  
 

 
 
 
 

                                                       
1 https://www.jreast.co.jp/e/investor/moveup/ 


